
 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

We are delighted to invite you to the CEFood 

2024 Conference. The conference will take 

place at Hunguest Hotel Szeged on October 

12-16, 2024, in Szeged, Hungary. 

 

The conference will be held in-person. It 

aims to promote knowledge sharing and 

collaboration among researchers, 

academics, industry leaders, and students in 

the fields of food. It will provide an 

interdisciplinary platform for discussing 

innovative ideas, presenting cutting-edge 

research, and sharing the latest 

developments in the industry. 

 

Please find more information at 

https://cefood2024.hu/index.php 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to this 

exciting event in Szeged, Hungary. 

 

 

Best regards, 

CEFood Organizing Committee  


